
 

To whom it may concern, 

 

It is my pleasure to write this letter of recommendation for Jeremy Brown.  He was my student 

from 2016-2020 in the Band program at North High School.  In this time, Jeremy played 

trombone, tuba, and/or electric guitar with our stage, marching, pep, jazz, and show choir 

ensembles.  As a result of his musical progress, Jeremy was nominated and accepted into the 

MetroEast All-Conference Band in his senior year.   

 

In combination with his musical talents and ambitions, Jeremy found the time to balance his 

other academics and athletics as well.  He used his time wisely to complete his assignments so 

his afternoons and evenings could focus on baseball.  Jeremy always had a strong sense of self 

and a determination to complete his goals.  He didn’t let anything get in his way.  As a student 

and in the years since, he has shown himself to be polite, have a witty sense of humor, and is of 

high character. 

 

It is for these reasons that I give Jeremy this recommendation.  It has been great to maintain 

contact with him exchanging musical inspirations, sharing performance stories, and well-being 

updates.  He has been a great loss to North High School, but will absolutely be an outstanding 

addition to whichever path and program he chooses to pursue.   

 

Please feel free to contact me with any questions or clarifications. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Mr. Aaron Hammerman 

Band Director/Music Instructor 

North High School 

2416 11th Ave. East, North St. Paul, MN 55109 

O: 651-748-6059 

ahammerman@isd622.org 

 


